



Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 19th September 2025

Another week has just flown by at Wrenbury. Our Little Wrens have enjoyed a visit from a mystery reader this week – they are always excited to see who this might be! It is lovely to see them enjoying a story shared by someone special. Our Base 1 children have been amazing me with their Drawing Club work – my goodness, the vocabulary they can now use. Ask them to tell you what discombobulated means! Base 2 have been delving into geography and learning all about the countries withing the United Kingdom.



Base 3 have been historians as they enjoy their class text – Stig of the Dump. They have been writing fantastic cave descriptions and exploring the timeline of our early history. Ask the children if they can tell you the difference between the Palaeolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic eras! Base 4 have enjoyed their artwork which combined with their English writing; they have created beautiful images of Bambrough Castle. Our Base 5 children have completed their information writing about Henry 8th as well as enjoying their PE, music and French lessons... oh yes, and swimming! Time for a much-earned rest everyone.





This week's awards...

We All Matter Stars:

Little Wrens: Marley – for welcoming Miss Gregory with a big smile on the gate each morning.

Base 1: Ted for always using his manners.

Base 2: Paisley- for showing resilience in all her lessons- showing that she matters too!

Base 3: Barney- for always offering to help in class.

Base 4: Griff- showing kindness to everyone on his table.

Base 5: Jack – for being helpful in the classroom.

ACHIEVE Learning Awards:

Little Wrens: Harriet – for being a super star tidier upper!

Base 1: Joseph for using super phonics in Drawing Club.

Base 2: Edwards- for super concentration and writing in English.

Base 3: Ettie- for super effort writing descriptions this week.

Base 4: Aedan- showing great concentration in maths and English. Well done.

Base 5: Frankie- for great concentration and improvement in writing.

This week, 122 children achieved their 100% attendance award sticker- well done!

A wonderful celebration!



We wanted to celebrate Daisy's success in swimming. This year, not only has Daily completed her **200 m** she had recently completed her Bronze award bring her even closer to joining the swimming team. Daisy, we are very proud of you!

The Crow and the Jug.

This week in assembly, we read the fable of 'The Crow and the Jug'. In the story the crow faces a real problem but, rather than giving up or becoming upset about the situation, it thinks carefully about how the problem could be solved. The story told us that 'Where there is a will there is a way, but it helps if you use your brain!'



We thought about all the challenges that we face day to day and the things we can do to solve these. Our ACHIEVE learning behaviour help us in the classroom and we use these every day!





Harvest Appeal:

It is that time of year again where we collect food items for our local charity 'Chance Changing Lives'. Please bring any donations to the office and place in the green trays-thank you.





CAN YOU HELP WITH:

Our Background

Chance Changing Lives is a grassroots charity based in Crewe, dedicated to transforming lives through compassion, dignity, and practical support. Since our beginnings in 2015, we've grown from a small community group into a vital part of the local support network, working tirelessly to help individuals and families facing poverty, homelessness, and social exclusion.

It all started with a simple idea: that everyone deserves a chance. What began with handing out hot meals on the streets has evolved into a comprehensive support system offering food, clothing, emergency accommodation referrals, and access to essential services. Our weekly community pantry now serves hundreds of households, providing not just nourishment, but a sense of belonging and hope. Run by volunteers and powered by kindness, Chance Changing Lives continues to respond to the real needs of people in Crewe. We work in partnership with local agencies, businesses, and volunteers to create lasting change, one person, one family, one meal at a time.

We believe that with the right support, people can move from crisis to stability and from isolation to community. At Chance, we don't just offer help, we offer hope.

BEANS & SAUSAGES JUICE/CORDIAL CEREAL MEALS IN A TIN **GRAVY GRANUALS** SUGAR COFFEE SWEETCORN TOMATO SAUCE **BROWN SAUCE** PORRIDGE OATS CEREAL **HOT DOGS** JAM MARMALADE **CORNED BEEF** OIL





Key dates:

Monday 22nd – Base 3 Trip

Tuesday 23rd PC Sharon visiting school council

Thursday 25th – Online safety parent information evening – 4:30.

Friday 26th – Base 5 Theme Day

Tuesday 7th October – Harvest service at church - 9:30

Open days Yr R and Y7

Upcoming Open Days for reception starters in 2026, and Little Wrens pre-school:

- Thursday 9th October (09.30am)
- Wednesday 5th November (1.30pm)

Upcoming Open Days for High School visits for current Year 6 pupils and parents:

- Malbank High School Thursday 25th September (5-8pm)
- Brine Leas High School Wednesday 1st October (evening)
- Bishop Heber High School Wednesday 1st October (day visit options and evening)

Please visit the websites for these schools for more information of how to book in.

School admissions:

Parents and carers of current Year 6 pupils must apply for a Year 7 place before 31st October. Parents of pupils wanting to start Reception in September 2025 must apply before 15th January 2025. Please see the website below for further information:

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx

As always, please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and checking in on our website for news and updates.

Your Headteacher,

Mrs Charlesworth